
 

 

Mercy High School Hires Marco Mangione and 

Kristopher Ward to Start Indoor Soccer Team 

 Mercy High School is proud to announce the addition of Varsity Indoor Soccer to its 

winter sports line up. The team will train at Northeast Regional Recreation Center 

(NERRC) and play their games at Coppermine Du Burns Arena. Mercy’s Athletic 

Director, Nick Gill, will serve as Head Coach. Mr. Gill has brought in Marco Mangione 

and Kristopher Ward to round out the coaching staff. Mangione played his college 

soccer at Towson and was named Towson University’s Athlete of the Year in 2010. He 

then went on to play professionally in Portugal for Tourizense and then for the 

Baltimore Blast winning an MISL Title in 2012-2013. Joining Marco on the coaching 

staff will be Goalkeeping Coach Kristopher Ward. Kris served on Mr. Gill’s coaching staff 

at Friends School of Baltimore winning an IAAM “B” Conference outdoor soccer 

championship in 2013 and an IAAM “A” Conference indoor championship in 2013-

2014. He also was the starting goalkeeper for the Maryland Bays Amateur Open Cup 

National Championship team in the summer of 2014.  Both coaches will bring a wealth 

of experience and knowledge to the Mercy Soccer program.  
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